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		Welcome Back! 

Happy New Year 2020! 

Let's make this year awesome! 
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		Remember to Donate Unwanted Holiday Lights! 

Have holiday lights that you no longer want or no longer work? 

Recycle them at Mead! Help Boy Scout Troop 575 keep unwanted lights out of the landfills by dropping them off in the box outside the main entrance between January 6th  and January 17th . 
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		Popcorn Friday is this Friday- January 10th! 
Remember to bring 50 cents to purchase a bag of popcorn. 

We need volunteers to help pop, bag and sell the popcorn! 
Sign up today here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0849aaaf22a3f49-mead13
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		Register for the Spelling Bee by January 15th! 

The PTSA is sponsoring a Mead Spelling Bee on Thursday, February 6, 2020 at 6:30pm (check in begins at 6:10pm) in the Mead Commons! 

If a student would like to participate, he/she can start studying the word list. Email letahamilton3834@comcast.net for the Scripps National Spelling Bee 2019-2020 Word List. 

Last day to Register your student for the spelling bee here by January 15th! 

Since this is a PTSA sponsored event, we are offsetting the cost of registration for all PTSA members at Mead. If you are not a PTSA member, you will be charged a $17 registration fee. Help support more academic competitions at Mead by becoming a PTSA member today!

This is a national program & the winner at our school will represent Mead in the Seattle Spelling Bee on February 29, 2020. 

﻿For more information about the National Spelling Bee, go to http://spellingbee.com/fans 
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		We Need Volunteers to Serve on Mead's Nominating Committee! 

Sign up today! 

This committee will reach out to interested volunteers to help find candidates to fill board and chair openings for the 2020/2021 school year. 

Nominating Committee applicants should be PTSA members. 

﻿Please contact secretary@meadptsa.org if you're interested in learning more! 
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		Looking Ahead with Important Dates  

· Jan. 10- Popcorn Friday 
· Jan. 15 - Spelling Bee Registration Ends 
· Jan. 18- New and International Families Welcome Event, LWSD Resource Center, Redmond 
· Jan. 20- No School Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
· Feb. 6 - Spelling Bee 6:30 p.m. Mead Commons 
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		Facebook Announcements

Go to our Mead PTSA Facebook page and remember to "like" us and to follow our posts where you will find last minute updates, reminders or photos from events.

Like us here: https://www.facebook.com/MargaretMeadPTSA/ 






			[image: ]









		The weekly Mustang Report will publish on Mondays throughout the school year. Submissions for the weekly Mustang Report are due Friday by 6pm and should be sent here.   

MeadPTSA.org  Mead PTSA Facebook 

Contact us!  Mead LWSD webpage
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Saturday, January 18", 9am-12:30pm
AT LAKE WASHINGTON RESOURCE CENTER
16250 Northeast 74° Streer, Redmond

PLEASE REGISTER ONLINE ON www.lwptsa.net
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This event is open to all and
specifically directed at families who
are new to the United States or
relocating to the district.
Questions? E-mail us at FACE@wptsa.net or call
Council FACE VP Danit Erlich at 425.985.2724
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